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Director's NotesUpcoming events

Happy Birthday!

teacher Of the Month

2nd - Morgan
4th - Harper
9th - Ashe
12th - Miss Kacy
14th - Cici
15th - Easton

21st - Liam
22nd - Dartanian
25th - Ryley
25th - Zoe
30th - Tyson

Art Day

Kidokinetics

Tuesday, Jan 9th
Art project with Miss Natalee

Tuesday, Jan. 16th

Puppet show
Tuesday, Jan. 2nd

*Here We Grow is an Equal Opportunity Provider and Employer.*

Congratulations,
Miss Courtnee!

We hope you had a wonderful break and we are excited to welcome
everyone back! Here's to another year of growth, learning, and shared
moments in our childcare community, and we wish you all a wonderful start
to 2024!

Just a reminder as winter settles in, please make sure your child is ready
for the cold. Ensure they have a warm coat, hat, gloves or mittens, boots,
and other gear for a safe and enjoyable winter.

Welcome New Children!
Welcome Scarlett, Raeleigh, Lincoln, & Gemma! We are so excited to get to
know you more and have you join the fun! 

Happy New Year!

Happy Anniversary!
9th - Miss Ava - 1 year
10th - Miss Kayla C. - 1 year

Thursday, Jan. 18th
Wow! We are celebrating 100

days we’ve been in school! Dress
up like you’re 100 years old!

Winter Wear

As of January 1st, a new late pick-up fee is in effect. Late pickups will be
charged $15 between the first 1-15 minutes with an additional $1 per minute
thereafter. This ensures our dedicated staff and HWG families can enjoy
quality time with family. Thank you for your cooperation and understanding! 

***Late Pickup Policy Changes***

Save the Date:
Parent’s Night Out

Saturday, Feb. 10th
5-9 PM

Drop your child off for dinner and a
sweet time with friends &

Candyland-themed fun while you
enjoy a night out!

$25 for the first child
$15 for each additional child 

Families First
Pediatric

DentistRY Visit
Tuesday, Jan. 23rd


